
ACE PARTICIPATION JOURNEY 9
August 2025

Creating artwork that 
imagines a future filled 
with nature’s beauty. To 
be used on the hoardings 
of the new build site.



RBG asked us to create artwork which would be used 
on the hoardings of the Bexley Road building site.

It was an art competition.
The aim:

• To create artwork that imagines a 
future filled with natures beauty.

• To take part in the art competition 
with other ACE groups.

• For the artwork to be displayed on 
the hoardings at the Bexley Road 
building site.



Who took part?

• 42 ACE group members.

• The children were of primary, secondary and Post 
16 ages and attend 2 schools in Royal Borough of 
Greenwich. 

• The schools are specialist provisions.

• The children & young people have a range of 
special educational needs and disabilities.



How did we do it?

We created artwork based on the theme of 
“Nature’s future vision.”

The consultation was in the form of a 
competition.

The entries were shortlisted by the SEND 
Greenwich Young Advisor.

Winners were then chosen by senior managers  
in RBG and a local Councillor.



What happened next?...

• The winning artwork will be displayed on the building site hoardings.

• The winners were given a voucher for each of our school libraries as a thank you 
for our hard work!
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